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On 19th June 2024, Institute Innovation Council-Neotech Institute of Pharmacy (IIC -NIPH) has 
send the students for “SSIP scholarship Program” held at Dhanwantri College, Kim . 
 
The primary objective of sending students to represent their projects at the SSIP event at 
Dhanwantri College was to showcase their innovative and practical solutions, thereby 
highlighting their creativity and problem-solving abilities. This participation aimed to promote 
academic excellence, foster networking with industry professionals and peers, and enhance the 
institution’s reputation as a hub of innovation. Additionally, the event offered students valuable 
opportunities to receive constructive feedback, which is essential for refining their projects and 
improving their research skills. 

The benefits of this participation were multifaceted. Students gained increased visibility and 
recognition for their hard work, developed critical skills in public speaking and presentation, 
and received motivation to pursue their research with greater enthusiasm. The exposure to 
industry experts and academic professionals contributed to their professional growth and 
provided insights into potential career paths. For the institution, the successful representation at 
the event bolstered its reputation, potentially attracting new students, faculty, and funding 
opportunities while demonstrating the high quality of education and research provided. 
	


